
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 15th Feb 

 
School closes at 3.15 p.m. today for the Spring Half-Term Break. It opens again at 9.00 a.m. 
on Monday 25th February 2019. 
 
 

MUSICAL THEATRE EVENING 
Well done to our Musical Theatre Group and choir for their excellent 
performance of the musical “Annie” on Wednesday evening. 
We believe that the very badly-timed temporary loss of electricity that caused 
the evening to be cut short was the result of work being done by Electricity 
North West in the local area. 
The choir were able to sing for the rest of the school the next morning as their 
performance was affected by the power cut. 
 

DANCE EVENING 
On Thursday our Dance Group took part in a dance festival at Burnley 
Mechanics Theatre. They performed extremely well and clearly had a great 
time. 
 
Many thanks to the staff who have worked so hard with the Musical Theatre 
Group, School Choir and Dance Group to give the children involved such 
wonderful experiences, and to those who attended the events to help with 
supervision and other arrangements. 
Thanks also to the parents, family and friends who supported these events in 
such good numbers. 
 
The Musical Theatre Evening raised £140 for P.T.A. funds. 
 

 
HALF-TERM HOLIDAY ACTIVITY CLUB: 
 
Children who are booked onto next week’s Holiday Activity Club that is taking place in school 
should arrive at 9.00 a.m. and enter the building through the car park and the rear hall doors. The 
day’s activities will end at 3.30 p.m. each day. Please remember to provide a packed lunch and 
drink for your child. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 2GT 99.2% 
2nd Place CLASS 6D 99.0% 
3rd Place CLASS 1GW 98.7% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 97.0% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.4% 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


